
 
 
 
 
 

Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED 
Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

INDIVIDUAL PUPIL PHOTOGRAPHS 

The individual pupil photographs will be taken on Wednesday 16th October during 

school time.   

The photographer is prepared to take sibling photographs before school 

commences. This will only available for siblings who attend Grove House Primary.  

It will be on a first come first served basis only. You will be issued with a ticket on 

arrival and the photographer will take photographs in order.  

On the day bring your children in to school between 8.00 am. to 8.35am. If you 

arrive after 8:35 am unfortunately we will not be able to guarantee to take sibling 

photos, so please make sure you are at school in plenty of time. 

  

Miss Mountain 
Administration Assistant 
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